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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Georgia
Thank you, madam President, 

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Georgia to the UPR working group. 

We would like to congratulate Georgia for its resolve in the appointment of women to high offices including the first female President, President of the Supreme Court, and Chairperson of the Central Election Commission. We also positively note its engagement with the UPR mechanism as expressed in its submission of the voluntary midterm report.  
We also commend the health-related support scheme for citizens of retirement age, Social Rehabilitation and Child Care Programme aimed at persons with disabilities, and the adoption of a national human rights action plan that includes a dedicated chapter on Gender Equality and Women Empowerment. 
In a constructive engagement, Ethiopia recommends Georgia. 

1. To enhance implementation of the National Maternal and New-born Health Strategy with the view of reducing maternal and new-born mortality. 

We wish Georgia every success in this review. 
I thank you 

